Last Week

in the special number of THE GROCER
we advertised a package of Opal-Ware.

To-day
we received the first batch of Mail -
Orders, and if the demand continues -

in the same proportion we shall have
to refuse orders.

srupn@et yours in now

CF 2 19057 Just look up that assortment on page
74 and send a card to-day.




